

CITY OF MALDEN, MASSACHUSETTS

THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Malden School Committee

77 Salem Street, Malden, MA 02148 Tel.: (781) 397-6100 Fax: (781) 397-7276

www.maldenps.org

MINUTES OF THE POLICY AND PROCEDURES SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE MALDEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE Thursday, November 2, 2017 Malden Senior Center, 7 Washington Street

Attendees:

Mr. Leone (Subcommittee Co-Chair)
Ms. Bordonaro (Subcommittee Member)
Mr. Marsh (Subcommittee Member)

Mr. Iovino Mr. Froio

Superintendent Oteri

Mr. Leone opened the meeting by stating that all schools should be the same whether they celebrate holidays or not. Ms. Bordonaro expressed that many parents notified her and wanted to know the policy on this matter.

Ms. Dorothy Le voiced her thoughts that students should observe all different holidays.

Superintendent Oteri said that he would write a letter to the School Committee.

There were no motions made. Mr. Leone said that hopefully this matter will be settled soon.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Jerry Leone Policy and Procedures Subcommittee Co-Chair